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WITHDRAWAL	OF	NOTICE	UNDER	SECTION	249D	
	
Pura	 Vida	 Energy	 NL	 (the	 Company)	 advises	 that	 the	 notice	 issued	 pursuant	 to	 section	 249D	 of	 the	
Corporations	 Act,	 as	 announced	 on	 the	 ASX	 Platform	 on	 the	 1st	 August	 2016,	 requesting	 that	 a	 general	
meeting	be	convened	to	consider	appointing	and	removing	directors,	has	been	withdrawn.	

	
Any	queries	regarding	the	announcement	should	be	directed	to	the	Company	on	+61	8	9226	2011.	

	
Yours	sincerely,	
	

	
	
Nicholas	Ong	
Company	Secretary	

	


